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7th February 2025

Welcome to our latest Parent Bulletin. It has been a busy and exciting week here at Trafalgar! 
 
We were delighted to welcome representatives from the University of Portsmouth and Portsmouth Football 
Club, who delivered an engaging and inspiring careers talk to a group of our Year 9 and 10 students. 
This was a fantastic opportunity for them to gain insight into potential future pathways and the exciting 
prospects ahead. 
 
Additionally, Trafalgar recently hosted the second CoPs summit of the year, bringing together students 
from across the region to collaborate and develop key leadership skills. It was great to see such enthusiasm 
and participation from all involved. 
 
Our latest PD Day was a challenging but essential experience for our students, sparking important 
conversations on a range of topics. The day was filled with thought-provoking sessions that encouraged 
meaningful discussions, and we’re incredibly proud of the way our students engaged with the material. 
 
Inside this bulletin, you’ll also find information on an upcoming session about understanding AI, run by the 
Portsmouth Education Partnership. This is a valuable opportunity for students and parents alike to learn 
more about the growing role of AI in education and beyond. 
 
Stay safe and take care, 
 
Team Trafalgar

Parent         Bulletin

Uniform & Equipment
Please ensure your children have the correct 
uniform & equipment with them each day. 
If you require any support, contact your 
child’s form tutor. Please ensure students 
have a bag. You can find full details of what 
they need here.

Key Dates                                                            Spring 2025
Thursday 13th February - Year 8 Parents’ Evening (virtual)
Monday 17th - Friday 21st February - Half Term
Monday 24th February - Students back in school

Trafalgar hosts CoPs SummitTrafalgar hosts CoPs Summit
This week we were delighted to host the Council of Portsmouth 
Students Summit 2 here at Trafalgar! 

The event brought together student representatives from across 
the city for a day of meaningful discussions, collaboration, and 
idea-sharing about the future of education and student leadership. 

It was inspiring to see so many young people actively engaging in 
shaping positive change. 

A huge thank you to everyone who participated and contributed 
to such a productive and insightful summit!

https://www.trafalgarschool.org.uk/parents/uniform-and-equipment/
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PD Day 2 RecapPD Day 2 Recap
Last week, we held our latest Personal Development Day, focusing on the crucial topic of personal safety—
both online and in everyday life. Each year group took part in tailored workshops covering key issues such 
as being an active bystander, challenging negative behaviours, crime prevention, and relationship safety. 
 

A huge thank you to Charlie’s Promise, Stop Domestic Abuse, 
Prison Me, No Way, St Giles Trust, Elevate Education, and 
BearFace Theatre Group for delivering powerful and informative 
sessions that equipped students with valuable knowledge 
and strategies to stay 
safe and support others. 
 
We recognise these topics 
can be challenging, so 
dedicated support was 
available throughout 

the day to help 
students process the 
discussions. Thank 
you to everyone 
who contributed 
to making this 
an impactful and 
meaningful event!

Invisible Man Theatre perform for our Year 7sInvisible Man Theatre perform for our Year 7s 
 
Our Year 7 students recently watched ‘Wherever Home 
Is’; a powerful performance by Invisible Man Theatre 
Company. 
 
The play was created from over 100 conversations with 
children of service personnel, their parents, teachers, 
and school support staff. These real-life stories shaped 
the performance, offering a moving insight into the 

experiences of service 
families. 
 
Performed with depth 
and sensitivity, ‘Wherever 
Home Is’ resonated with 
our students, encouraging 
empathy, understanding, 
and discussions about 
what “home” really means.



@TrafalgarSch trafalgarschool.org.uk

Portsmouth FC come to Trafalgar for Career TalkPortsmouth FC come to Trafalgar for Career Talk
 

A huge thank you to the University of Portsmouth and Portsmouth Football 
Club for taking the time to speak with a group of our Year 9 and 10 students 
about the diverse and exciting career opportunities within the sports industry. 
From coaching and sports science to marketing and management, students 
gained valuable insights into the many paths available in this dynamic field. 
It was a fantastic opportunity for them to learn from professionals who have 
first-hand experience and knowledge of the industry.  

A special thanks to Portsmouth FC’s Marlon Pack for sharing his journey in 
football, offering invaluable advice, and answering students’ questions with 
honesty and enthusiasm. His expression of the dedication, resilience, and 
hard work needed to succeed in the sports world were truly inspiring. The 
students left the session feeling motivated and encouraged about their future 
possibilities. Experiences like these are crucial in helping young people make 
informed choices about their careers.  

Play up Pompey!
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Free Half-Term ActivitiesFree Half-Term Activities
 
Are you looking for fun, free activities to do during February Half Term? Portsmouth City Council are running 6 
exciting FREE sessions which include a free nutritious meal for any and all Portsmouth 11-16 year olds. These 
sessions are at places such as Goals Portsmouth, Pitt Street Skatepark, Flip Out Portsmouth and Peter Ashely 
Activity Centre.  

You can view all the sessions and book onto them by following this link: https://eequ.org/
portsmouthcitycouncilsessions or by following this QR Code:

https://eequ.org/portsmouthcitycouncilsessions
https://eequ.org/portsmouthcitycouncilsessions
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